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Monday 22nd January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 2 Fundraising Bake Sale - Friday 9th February

In the week beginning 18th March, we are planning on take our Year 2 classes on a London Landmark 
experience. This is an exciting learning opportunity linked to our HLQ topic ‘How was London evolved?’ 
and will provide the children with first-hand experience of exploring the city. To support with the cost 
of this trip, Year 2 are going to fundraising by holding a bake sale on Friday 9th February.

We would be grateful if you could support us by donating cakes for us to sell and coming to our bake 
sale and purchasing some of the delicious cakes!

If you are able to donate, please ensure the cakes are pre-bought (not homemade), wrapped and 
packaged and do not contain nuts.

We look forward seeing at the bake sale and supporting Year 2.

Many thanks,
Danielle Smith
Year 2 Assistant Headteacher


